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Wow, it certainly is beginning to feel and look like winter with the snow we are getting.  The kiddos are looking forward to going out to play in the snow.  Please send in a complete set of winter clothes (boots, snowpants, gloves/mittens, hat) for your child to use during the school day in a separate reusable shopping bag.  Make sure all items are labeled with your child’s name so we don’t misplace them.  Unless you specifically request, we will keep all snowpants at school during the week and send them home on Fridays for the rest of the winter.  If your child has an extra pair of sneakers/shoes that can be left at school that makes things easier too.

We will not be going outside everyday – if the wind-chill/temperature is below 20F we do not go out.  If it’s rainy or miserable we do not go out.  If we have afternoon activities we do not usually go out.  
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THANK YOU SO MUCH!
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